


NOTE 
 
Subject: EPA Comments on Ameren UE, Sioux Power Station, West Alton, MO 

Round 7 Draft Assessment Report 
 
To:  File 
From:  Jana Englander, OSWER, US EPA 
 
Date:  January 119, 2011 
 
 
 

 
 

1. On p. 10, the statement is made that a structural analysis is expected to be completed by 
the end of 2010 and its results may affect this classification.  Please include the results in 
final report. 
 

 
2. On P. 15, the fly ash unit is rated Significant hazard potential by contractor, yet the field 

report check list on p. 109 marks this unit as Low hazard potential.  Please correct. 
 

3. On p. 19 - NPDES Permit No. MO-0000353, issued on April 16, 2004.  That permit 
expired on April 15, 2009. Please provide updated status on possible renewal activities. 
 

4. Remove P. 38 as it is a blank page. 
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